
 

 

 
 
 

22nd November 2022 
 
The Manager,  
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub:  Intimation on withdrawal of Scheme of Amalgamation of TVS Housing 

Finance Private Limited with the Company  
 
In furtherance to our intimation dated 4th May 2022, with respect to Scheme of 
Amalgamation of TVS Housing Finance Private Limited with the Company (“Scheme”). 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that it is proposed now to withdraw the Scheme 
since the Company has considered the proposal to commence the housing finance 
business through TVS Housing Finance Private Limited in near future.  
 
 

This may kindly be taken on your record.  
 

 
Thanking you, 
 
 

 
Yours truly, 
 

For TVS Credit Services Limited 
 
 
 
Anand Vasudev 
Company Secretary 
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